UNITED STATES ﬂRMY
THE SERGEANT MAJCHR
WASHINGTON, D.C. 200100200

Wovember 10, 1992

Dear Mr. DeAngelis:

Impressive! That is the first word that
comes to mind when loocking at the finished
product of your labers. You are obviocusly
proud of the military, and what it represents.
I am proud to have been included in your works,
and I sincerely appreciate your efforts.

Enclosed please find an expression of my
appreciation in the form of a Sergeant Major of
the Army coin, and an autographed photo.

Thanks again, keep up the superb work;
Best Wishes and God's Blessings.

Army All The Way - Hooah!

Mr. Frank DeAngelis
P.0O. Box 306
Lineroft, N.J. 07738



